
Budget Vote Remains Thursday, June 28, 2018 

 
The board of directors plans to adopt their budget on Thursday evening at 7pm in the CASH 

auditorium.  The Board wishes to thank each person who attended a town hall meeting and 

provided feedback and to those who attended a board meeting to provide feedback. As a result of 

the Board's legislative committee and in response to the feedback received, the General Fund 

Budget and Tax Resolution will be in the amount of $176,450,469 for the 2018-19 Fiscal Year 

with a real estate tax rate of 36.7537 Mills of the assessed valuation, $3.67537 per $100 of 

assessed value, (an increase of 5.27%) and a Realty Transfer Tax of .5%; an Earned Income Tax 

of. .5%; and a Local Service Tax of $5.00. (No Change in RTT, EIT and LST.) 


